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APS 230-kV Power Line Projects
Public Information Open House

June 19, 2019, 5-7 p.m.
Desert Star Elementary School
2131 S. 157th Avenue, Goodyear, AZ 85338

Yuma Rd

— Desert Star 4
Elementary School
| 2131S.157th Ave.
Goodyear, AZ 85338

Sarival Ave
Estrella Pkwy
&0//”’&
Ze

We are in the early stages of a public process to determine
routes for new 230-kilovolt (kV) power lines in south Goodyear.
The additional lines are needed to support electrical service
reliability for two new customer-driven projects located
northwest of the intersection of W. Broadway Road and

S. Litchfield Road. APS is working to identify locations that
are acceptable to the public, regulatory agencies, and these

new customers.

Your input is very important to us. Members of the public and
all interested parties are invited to join APS for an open house
on Wednesday, June 19, from 5-7 p.m. You will be able to talk
one on one with the project team to learn about the facilities
needed; their locations and the siting process in general.
You will have the opportunity to provide us with your
comments and ideas.

Information about the projects can also be found on our
projects webpage at aps.com/siting, click on “find out more”
under current projects. Comments can be submitted

by emailing GoodyearSouthSiting@apsc.com,

or calling 1(877) 841-9851.

aps.com
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